Dumroese, Kas- FS

From: Denson, Kimberley -FS

Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 11:05 AM

To: Dumroese, Kas- FS

Cc: Le, Lena; McCall, James Richard; Jasper, Jeffrey -FS
Subject: RE: Section 508 Review: RNGR Web Survey

Hello and good afternoon:
I've been through the website and | will pass for Section 508 Compliance.

Be advised that during my testing | have heard some abnormalities in NVDA and JAWS screen readers however, |
believe that because of the differences in settings for each individual, it could just be on my end. Be prepared however,
to answer any Section 508 Complaint with an alternate format if need be.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Kimberley Denson

Forms Developer, Section 508
Specialist

Forest Service Contractor
ORMS Washington Office

p: 561-855-4312

c: 617-710-2377
kimberley.denson@usda.gov
301 14th Street NW

Washington, DC 20228
www.fs.fed.us
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Caring for the land and serving
people

From: McCall, James Richard <james.mccall@wsu.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 7:21 PM

To: Denson, Kimberley -FS <kimberley.denson@usda.gov>; Dumroese, Kas- FS <Kasten.Dumroese@usda.gov>
Cc: Le, Lena <lena.le@wsu.edu>

Subject: Section 508 Review: RNGR Web Survey

Hello Kimberley,
We have finished section 508 programming on the RNGR web survey. After an internal review using ANDI and NVDA, we
believe we have addressed the areas you mentioned during our last meeting. We are ready for you to review the

instrument again.

Here is a link to the survey: https://dev-websurvey.sesrc.wsu.edu/RNGR
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You can use a testID from the following range of available IDs: test31 — test35.

Additionally, here is a link to the redirect/timeout page for you to review. We discussed this the last time we met,
because you found some issues with this page, as well.
https://dev-websurvey.sesrc.wsu.edu/RNGR/survey.aspx?p=WEB/Page01&d=BACEXHGIXBAA&instance=1&I=1

We look forward to your response.

Thank you,

James McCall, PhD

Project Manager

Social & Economic Sciences Research Center (SESRC)
Washington State University

509.335.3065



